
Mountain Amateur Radio Club 

Minutes of the Meeting 

19 March 2014 
 
 

Our meeting began at 1904, with Vice President Carol Wilson in charge. 
Following introductions all around, the minutes of the February meeting were read aloud. 
A motion to accept was made and passed. Carol then read the treasurer’s report.  

 
Under Old Business, the roof antenna mount is on order. Field Day is in Lake 

George on 27 June. CampFest is in Lake George on 22 August.  
 
Under New Business, a report was made that HamCon, which was planned in 

Wyoming this year, has been canceled.  
 
People should go to the PPARES.ORG website, to find out about the various 

public events planned for this summer, and to sign up for same.  
 
SkyWarn training with the Pueblo National Weather Service folks will be 5 April 

at the Falcon Police station. 
 
It was suggest that we use some of the county money this year, for the parts 

needed for the new Lake George repeater site.  
 
Our meeting adjourned at 1942 
 
Six members, two guests present. 
 
Submitted by Bill Wallick (KCØFNV), Secretary 
 


